
Condolences to the family of Dr. Harold A. Ferguson, 

Sr., who passed away over the weekend.  Dr. Ferguson 

was 91 years old and practiced General Family 

Medicine in the Eaton, Ohio area for decades. He was 

also a Long time member of the Dayton District 

Academy. 

 

Details will be emailed once arrangements have been 

made. 

 
 


